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VIA EMAIL         

 
Mark Hamlett, Deputy Director – Engineering & Maintenance 
Wake County Government 
General Services Administration 
401 Capital Blvd 
Raleigh, NC 27602 
 
ENG 210-12: NRCS Acceptance of CLH’s Responses for Town of Morrisville 
Crabtree Creek Nature Park Proposal in Crabtree Creek Site 23 (NC04952) Flood 
Pool 
 
Dear Mr. Hamlett, 
 
NRCS has reviewed CLH design, p.a. responses addressing NRCS’ concerns (i.e. 
NRCS letter sent 04/26/23 via email) with the design proposal and documentation for 
the Town of Morrisville Crabtree Creek nature park proposal in Crabtree Creek site 
23 (NC04952) flood pool. 
 
NRCS concurs with and accepts 1) the updated No Net Loss Certification provided 
by Steven J. Miller with CLH design, p.a., and 2) all the reponses from CLH’s 
06/09/23 letter to Wake County.   
 
If you have questions pertaining to the information in this letter, please contact Jim 
Kjelgaard, state conservation engineer, at (919) 873-2130 or email 
jim.kjelgaard@usda.gov. NRCS appreciates the efforts of Wake County and our 
partners in maintaining and operating the Crabtree Creek flood control structures. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
James F. Kjelgaard 
State Conservation Engineer 
 
cc: 
Ryan Davidson, deputy director – Business & Operations, Wake County, Raleigh, 
NC 
Mary Waligora, assistant state conservation engineer, NRCS, Raleigh, NC  
Lee Holcomb, assistant state conservationist for field office, NRCS, Salisbury, NC 
Gowon Goode, supervisory area engineer, NRCS, Salisbury, NC 
Olivia Plant, supervisory soil conservationist, NRCS, Raleigh, NC 
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